
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. M. R. Yaghoobi-Ershadi,  

                                                     We are pleased to inform you that your abstract 

"Epidemiological study on sand flies in an endemic focus of cutaneous 

leishmaniasis, Bushehr city in southwestern Iran", was accepted for the 8th 

International Symposium on Phlebotomine Sandfly to be presented in the form of Oral 

Presentation at a date and time to be confirmed soon. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Oscar Daniel Salomón  

President of ISOPS VIII  

On behalf of the Editor Committee 
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